
 

 

 

60TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS 

FRIDAY, 30 NOVEMBER – 

SATURDAY, 1 DECEMBER 2018 

 
A very warm invitation is extended for you to join us in celebrating the 60th 

Anniversary of Norwood Secondary College.  We are organising a weekend of 

celebration as follows:  

Friday, 30 November 2018 – An Evening to Catch up with old 

friends! 

 Norwood Secondary College Library from 5pm to 9pm (approximately) 

 Adults only event to catch up with old friends and teachers and reminisce 

about the ‘good old days!’   

 Finger food and beer, wine and soft drinks will be provided throughout the 

evening 

 Saturday, 1 December 2018 – Family Day 

 Norwood Secondary College will be open to tour through the school and 

meet some current staff and students from 11am to 5pm 

 Bring along your family to listen to some live music played by our current 

students   

 Jumping castle and face painting for the kids 

 Hear the old “Fidelis” (Official College Song) 

 Purchase lunch from the food trucks to snack on while wandering the 

grounds 

 Soft drinks and water provided 

 Check out all of the memorabilia around the school, including loads of old 

photos, the old school uniform and much more!   

To assist with our planning, you are asked to email your RSVP 

to the following email address as soon as possible 

anniversary@norwood.vic.edu.au   indicating your numbers for 

each day.  
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